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Shell Component of Select D-Sub Series to Move Production Location 

JAE will change the production site for the shell component of the D-Sub series part 
numbers below in order to meet the increased customer demand. Production at the new 
manufacturing location will begin on November 15, 2021. The connector will meet all of 
the same dimensions and specifications as before. There will be no changes to 
connector form, fit, or function.  Please see details below. 

1. Applicable Products

See applicable items below.

Part Numbers 
DE-9PF-N 

DE-9SF-N 

DEU-9SF-F0 

DE-9SF-T-N 

2. Relocation

Shell component manufacturing was previously handled at Japan with final
assembly in China, but will now be manufactured and assembled in China.

3. Scheduled Relocation
• Manufacturing change will happen November 15, 2021.

• If there are any requests for additional documentation, please contact your JAE
representative.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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